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4th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: PGL Trip 2021 

 

We have been issued with an update regarding overnight residential visits taking place next year; 

our PGL residential visit has been booked for 30th June 2021.  

 

The current advice is that residential visits may be able to resume after the Easter break in 2021, 

however this advice will be reviewed and updated again in February 2021. 

 

As soon as we know any further information we will communicate this to Parent/Carers. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mr C Heathcote 

Head teacher 


